Dear Pre-K Families,

Throughout the next two weeks we will be exploring a variety of baby animals! We would like to encourage you and your child to continue this investigation at home. We suggest choosing one baby animal to be the focus of this investigation. You may use the internet, library books, magazines, or any other resource to learn more about the baby animal of your child's choice. Next, have your child write, dictate, and draw pictures about the new baby animals facts he or she learned.

Please limit your child's work to one page (you can use the front and back) as we will be using your child's work to create a class book about baby animals! Please send return your child's work by Tuesday, May 28th to be included in the class book.

Thank you for helping our Pre-K friends learn about baby animals!

Mrs. Blanco, Mrs. Buscemi and Ms. DeNardo

